
From: Karen Heisler
To: Monica Walker Bolton
Cc: Jack Van Dorp
Subject: Re: Discuss Implementation Amendment Edits in Response to SON comments
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 4:25:32 PM

** [CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Monica and Jack,

We have discussed your revised text of Official Plan Implementation Amendments. The SON
EO has no further comments of the proposed revisions presented to our team at the December
5th meeting.  

Thank you,

Karen

 Please note the SON Environment Office will be closed from December 25th to January 7th 

Karen Heisler, Ph.D.
Resources & Infrastructure Associate
Direct T: (705) 798-3312

10129 Hwy 6 Georgian Bluffs, ON
N0H 2T0
saugeenojibwaynation.ca

I am grateful to live, work, and benefit from the Lands and Waters of the Saugeen Ojibway Nation.

On Mon, Dec 18, 2023 at 9:04 AM Monica Walker Bolton
<MWalkerBolton@brucecounty.on.ca> wrote:

Hi Karen,

Thanks for letting me know. Do you think you will hear back in the next day or two? I am
just curious because I was hoping to get my report for the Implementation amendment
finished this week. 

-Monica
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From: Karen Heisler <associate.ri@saugeenojibwaynation.ca> 
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 7:38 AM
To: Jack Van Dorp <JVanDorp@brucecounty.on.ca>; Monica Walker Bolton
<MWalkerBolton@brucecounty.on.ca>
Subject: Discuss Implementation Amendment Edits in Response to SON comments

 

** [CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Monica

 

We are not ready to discuss the implementation amendment edits today. I am waiting for
notes from others.

 

I will follow up when we have something to share.

 

Thanks

 

Karen

 

 

Monica Walker Bolton 
Senior Planner
Planning and Development
Corporation of the County of Bruce

Office: 519-881-1782
Direct: 1-226-909-2857
www.brucecounty.on.ca 

 

Individuals who submit letters and other information to Council and its Committees should be aware
that any personal information contained within their communications may become part of the public
record and may be made available through the agenda process which includes publication on the
County’s website.
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If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all
copies (electronic or otherwise). Thank you for your cooperation.

If you feel that this email was commercial in nature and you do not wish to receive further
electronic messages from the County of Bruce, please click on the following link to
unsubscribe: Unsubscribe. Please be advised that this may restrict our ability to send
messages to you in the future.
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